
 
 

 
 
Memorandum to: Governing Council 
   Academic Board 
   Business Board 
   University Affairs Board 
   UTM Campus Council 
   UTSC Campus Council 
   Principals, Deans, Academic Directors and Chairs 
   Professionals, Managers and Confidential Staff 
   President of UTFA 
   Presidents of Employee Unions 
   Presidents of APUS, GSU, SCSU, UTMSU and UTSU 
 
From:   Professor Meric Gertler, President 
 
Date:   March 18, 2016 
 
Re:   President’s Advisory Committee on the Appointment of a 

Vice-President, International 
  ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Further to my memorandum of January 19, 2016 (Update on the Vice-President International, 
Government and Institutional Relations portfolio) and following a call for nominations, I am 
pleased to announce that the membership of the Advisory Committee on the Appointment of a 
Vice-President, International is as follows: 
 
Professor Yu-Ling Cheng, Department of Chemical Engineering & Applied Chemistry, Faculty 

of Applied Science and Engineering and Director, Centre for Global Engineering 
Professor Kenneth S. Corts, Marcel Desautels Chair in Entrepreneurship, Professor of Business 

Economics and Vice-Dean, Faculty & Research, Rotman School of Management 
Professor William Gough, Department of Physical & Environmental Science and Interim 

Vice-Principal, Academic and Dean, University of Toronto Scarborough  
Ms Helen Lasthiotakis, Executive Director, Strategic Partnerships & Office of the 

Vice-President, Research & Innovation 
Mr. Richard Levin, Executive Director, Enrolment Services & University Registrar 
Mr. Mark Rowswell, Lieutenant-Governor-in-Council member of the Governing Council 
Ms Emaan Thaver, Undergraduate Student, Faculty of Arts and Science 
Professor Janice Stein, Senior Advisor to the President on International Initiatives  
Professor Lynn Wilson, Department of Family & Community Medicine and Vice-Dean, 

Partnerships, Faculty of Medicine 
 
The Advisory Committee is interested in receiving advice on priorities that the Committee should 
consider for the mandate for the new Vice-President and qualities that should be sought in the next 
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Vice-President to ensure execution of the mandate.  Comments should be submitted via the online 
form available at https://uoftgc.wufoo.com/forms/vicepresident-international-advice/ by Friday, April 
1, 2016.  Following input on the mandate and qualities, a call for nominations and a position 
profile will be distributed. 
 
If you have questions, please direct them to the Secretary, Ms Sheree Drummond, 
sheree.drummond@utoronto.ca or 416-978-8425. 
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